
19th June 2020 
 

 
Don’t forget that you can see all letters 
home, including those sent during lockdown 
and any previous newsletters that you may 
have missed on our website at:  
https://www.oasisacademybyron.org  
under ‘News and Events’. 
You can also now view 2020 to 2021  term 
dates on the website under the heading 
‘Academy Life’. 
 
Much warmer weather is on it’s way again, 
so stay safe, enjoy the sun-
shine (when it arrives!) and 
have a lovely weekend! 

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

Luca (Year 3) 

has made a 

dream world,  

from Lego 

A very fine tomato 

plant grown by Lilly 

in Year 5. 

KS2 Pupils—don’t forget that 
you can take part in the Virtual 
London Youth Games (week 2)  
competition at: 
 

https://
www.londonyouthgames.org/
virtual-game 

Croydon Safer Neighbourhoods team have made                                              
us aware of a spate of rogue traders ’door-                                               
knocking’ in the local area.                                                                                
Please remain alert, especially for vulnerable neighbours who are most 
likely to be targeted . 


